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NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

 

The Department of Administrative and Financial Services, Bureau of 

General Services wishes to procure architectural/engineering services 

for the study evaluating the Availability of Traditional and Alternative 

Bulking Agents for Municipal Biosolids Disposed of at the Juniper 

Ridge Landfill in Old Town, Maine and at other solid waste landfills in 

Maine as applicable.    

 

The scope of services for this study includes evaluating the availability 

of sufficient and consistent amounts of bulking agents available to 

support continued acceptance of the current levels of municipal 

biosolids and other wet wastes at JRL after July 1, 2025. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for 

Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities  

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

